
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 13, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 541 
Re: Pacer Stacktrain Service Update 
 
 
Hurricane Charley is expected to make landfall late afternoon Aug.13th, 2004 near 
Tampa, Fl. and move along the Florida Panhandle towards the Northeast thru 
Jacksonville, Fl.  Hurricane Charley is expected to bring heavy rain and damaging high 
winds to the already near flood stage levels left in the wake of Tropical Storm Bonnie 
yesterday. 
 
 All CSX Intermodal Terminals, except Tampa, Fl. are open and operational at this 
time.  Jacksonville, Fl. gate will close tonight at midnight and will reopen after damage 
assessments have been made when storm has passed. 
 
All customers are being encouraged to pick up their containers as soon as possible 
before Hurricane Charley makes landfall. 
 
Some inbound trains to Jacksonville, FL. will be held online until hurricane has passed. 
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